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2024-2025 
POLARIS CENTER  

HOURS 
 

 

 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

JUNE 11 
 

EXTENDED SCHOOL 
YEAR (ESY) 

JULY 7 - AUGUST 1 
8:00AM - 2:00PM 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!   
 

MAY STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 
 

*  KAILEE *  DE’QUAN *  ANGEL *   
  

These students have excelled at  

upholding our three core values: 
 

BE SAFE |BE RESPECTFUL  
|BE RESPONSIBLE 

KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!    

 

 
Kelly S. Maio 

Principal 
kmaio@crec.org 

 

HOW CAN WE HELP? 
 

Kenterra R. Carrion, 
LMSW 

Clinical Coordinator 
kcarrion@crec.org 

 
 
 
 

 

Dee Dee Gonzalez 
Admin. Assistant 

dgonzalez@crec.org 
860-289-8131 

A WORD OF THANKS 
 

As we close out the school year, I want to take a  
moment to share how truly grateful I am to work with 

such amazing families, dedicated teachers, and  
supportive community partners. 

 

Throughout the year, we’ve celebrated many  
accomplishments and milestones. From Student of the 

Month recognitions and intramural sports to our  
Career & Transition Program and our incredible art 

show, COLOR 24/7 365—our students have  
continued to grow, achieve, and shine! 

 

On June 6 at 10:00am, we will celebrate our seniors' 
graduation and our eighth-grade promotion  

ceremony. Our seniors are preparing to begin a new 
chapter, equipped with the skills and strategies they've 

developed to confidently navigate their  
futures. Meanwhile, our eighth-grade students will 

transition to high school, ready to embrace new  
opportunities and challenges.  

Best of luck to all of you—you make us proud! 
 

As always, I’m beyond thankful for the continued  
support of our Polaris families. Wishing you a restful, 

joyful summer, and we look forward to welcoming  
everyone back on August 27, 2025,  

for the first day of school. 
 

Warm Regards, 
Kelly S. Maio, Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BEST OF LUCK TO OUR  
GRADUATING SENIORS!  

 

JUAN 
CHRISTIAN  
TASHARIA 

 

FIELD DAY FUN! 
 

Students and staff enjoyed a day of fun, 
sun & food to celebrate the end  

of the school year! Many thanks to  
Mr. Dubois  for setting  up activities &  

manning the waterslide! 


